
 	

SUBMISSION OF APPLICATION 
FOR INITIAL ACCREDITATION OF 

BIRTHING HOMES FROM 2014 
UNTIL 2015

All Birthing Homes may now apply for initial accreditation as 
providers of Maternity Care Package (MCP) even in the absence 
of the License-to-Operate from the Department of Health from 
2014 until 2015. 

Through this, the fundamental goal of increasing the accredited 
facilities providing MCP shall not be hindered in order to attain 
universal maternal and child care.

Please be reminded that the standards of accreditation for MCP 
providers as specified in PhilHealth Circular No. 54 s. 2012 
shall remain. The circular may be viewed through http://www.
philhealth.gov.ph/circulars/2012/circ54_2012.pdf.

For other inquiries, please call the PhilHealth Regional Office 
in your area.
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